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From: Palmer, Alessandria
To: Cayce Dagenhart; Michelle Miller
Cc: Omar DePablo; Alan Congdon; Jurewicz, Andrew; Hartman, Chris
Date: Thursday, January 5, 2023 3:29:39 PM

Let’s try this again… my sincere apologies Michelle!
 
Hello again Cayce & Michelle,
 
Thanks again for your time earlier today.
 
Per our discussion,  please consider this a formal request to postpone item H-22-74 on the January
9, 2023 Planning and Zoning meeting agenda. We understand that the item will need to be opened
at the meeting since public notice has been completed at this time. We will be in attendance at the
meeting on Monday to confirm the postponement request.
 
The applicant is requesting the postponement so that they can reevaluate the request and
determine which zoning district is most appropriate for the actual product type and development
program  proposed.
 
Again, we greatly appreciate your time this morning and look forward to meeting with you again

after the January 9th meeting to further discuss the project.
 
 
 
Alessandria “Ali” Palmer
Kimley-Horn | Community Planning

Direct: 850 553 3528 | Mobile: 561 317 0008 
Connect with us: Twitter | LinkedIn | Facebook | Instagram | Kimley-Horn.com    

Celebrating 15 years as one of FORTUNE’s 100 Best Companies to Work For 

 

 

From: Palmer, Alessandria 
Sent: Thursday, January 5, 2023 3:27 PM
To: Cayce Dagenhart <CDagenhart@co.hernando.fl.us>; Michelle Miller
<MLMiller@co.hernando.fl.us>
Cc: Omar DePablo <ODePablo@hernandocounty.us>; Alan Congdon
<ACongdon@co.hernando.fl.us>; Jurewicz, Andrew <Andrew.Jurewicz@kimley-horn.com>; Tim
Oldemoppen <toldemoppen@andoverprop.com>; Hartman, Chris <Chris.Hartman@kimley-
horn.com>



Subject: Item H-22-74 Postponement Request
Importance: High
 
Hello again Cayce & Melissa,
 
Thanks again for your time earlier today.
 
Per our discussion,  please consider this a formal request to postpone item H-22-74 on the January
9, 2023 Planning and Zoning meeting agenda. We understand that the item will need to be opened
at the meeting since public notice has been completed at this time. We will be in attendance at the
meeting on Monday to confirm the postponement request.
 
The applicant is requesting the postponement so that they can reevaluate the request and
determine which zoning district is most appropriate for the actual product type and development
program  proposed.
 
Again, we greatly appreciate your time this morning and look forward to meeting with you again

after the January 9th meeting to further discuss the project.
 
Alessandria “Ali” Palmer
Kimley-Horn | Community Planning

Direct: 850 553 3528 | Mobile: 561 317 0008 
Connect with us: Twitter | LinkedIn | Facebook | Instagram | Kimley-Horn.com    

Celebrating 15 years as one of FORTUNE’s 100 Best Companies to Work For 

 

 


